
Meeting Request Letter: 

The rural halls in the Lakeland have had a couple of meetings, to strategize events and planning 
together, dates and times to try and make the halls more effective and profitable, and sustainable.  
We have discussed many things that will help the hall going forward, at the last meeting it was 
discussed we unanimously would like to invite all halls, that are not at these meetings, and the 
councillors and Reeve, of the Municipal District of Bonnyville to discuss a few key items that all our 
halls are struggling with to make our communities stronger, and more vibrant. We will need to 
collectively work together to do this. The meeting will be at the Fort Kent Community Center on June 
5th at 7 pm and would like all hall bords present, and councillors and Reeve to discuss these items. 

• Cost of insurance and s shortfalls that have occurred and want to understand of
why this happens.

• Operation, and project Grant, understanding.
• Hall Security
• Youth involvement of the community and facilities for communities.

I think we can make progress with this meeting in building, and collectively brainstorming ideas to 
make our communities better and more active. 

We will make an agenda closer to the date of the meeting and if the MD would like to add anything 
we can. I hope all can attend. 

Sincerely 

Dan Jubinville 

President Fort Kent Community Center 
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